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progression, such as using learning support as co-requisites courses instead of pre-
requisites.  
  
She also discussed the role of K-12 partnerships in helping to ensure a growing number of 
“college-ready” students entering into USG institutions. She highlighted the emphasis on 
adult learners in CCG and the need for a range of institutional strategies and supports to 
enhance success for returning military, mid-career, and other non-traditional students, 
including more flexible scheduling.  Dr. Coleman also stressed the need for the USG to be 
responsive to changing workplace needs and to develop new programs as needed, without 
unnecessarily proliferating duplicative degrees. 
 
Finally, she discussed CCG’s attention to student success rates in courses—specifically, 
identifying those courses that impede a student’s progress toward completion, and then 
creating appropriate interventions to increase student success rates in those same courses. 
There was some discussion of massive open online courses (MOOCs) within the USG and 
the degree to which these courses might either facilitate or impede degree completion. 
There was additional discussion as well about the connection between the System’s 
strategic plan and the shift within the state toward performance-based funding.  
 
Following her presentation, the committee discussed getting access to Sharepoint, which 
was scheduled to happen in 2012. The Executive Committee agreed to pursue gaining 
access to Sharepoint accounts for the coming year. The Committee also discussed the lack 
of merit pay increases for faculty, in contrast to public perception, skewed by media 
reports of outlying individual or discipline-specific exceptions, that faculty are overpaid. 



The Committee adjourned for the day at 2:30pm and reconvened on Feb. 1 at 9am.  
 
Subcommittee Reports 
 
 
First Year English 




